OCT—15—2088 ©4:1358 PM

.

3152 8had Court
8imi Valley, CR 83063
October 15, 2008

Ms. Tracy J. Egoecue, Executive Officer
LARWQCB

320 W. 4™ Street, Buite 200

Los Angeles, CA S0013

Re: TENTATIVE AMENDMENT, COPPER WATER EFFECTS RATIO (WER)
FOR WABTE DIBCHARGE REQUIREMENTS (WDRa) AND NATIONAL
POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION (NPDES) PERMIT - CITY
OF SAN BUENAVENTURA, VENTURA WATER RECLAMATION
FACILITY (NPDES NO. CA0053651, CI NO. 1B22).

Dear Ms. Egosous:

I am opposed to changing the copper WER of 1.58 applied

‘to the final limite for coppar in the Regional Board's

March 6, 2008 Ordar No. R4-2008B-0011.

Ma. Egoecue, pleaase note that the antity “WVentura County
Department of Public Works, Flocd Contreol and Drainage”
included on the Mailing List, on Page 3, in Blythe FPonek
Bacharowski’s Octobar 14, 2008 letter to Mr. Dan Pfiafer
(Utility Manager of the City of San Buanaventura) is
incorrect. The name of the entity is the Ventura County .
Public Works Agency. I was nu:prisad to Bee the arror
sinoe the Cities of Simi Valley and Thouaand Oaks, and the
Camarille Sanitary District’'s Plants’ NPDES Permits’ Board
public hearings’ cancellation notices had finally made the
changs. I would have enclozed a copy of these letters, but
the information is no longer posted on the Board’as Website.

' Sincerely,

Dl Shoss s

Mrs . Toreaa Jordan

15-14




